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Bealings School

01473 622376
25th June 2020

Dear Parents & Carers
We continue to monitor the situation regarding risk assessments and the return of children in to school.

We currently have key worker children and year 6,  and will welcome more children back as soon as the situation allows.

Best wishes

The Bealings Team
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